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July 1,-2011

Ms. Tressa Rutland _
Directorate of Public Works/Environmental Branch
US Amy/HQ 3" Inf. Div.

1550 Frank Cochran Dr. Bldg. 1137

Fort Stewart, Georgia 313144927

SUBJECT: AST 7009, Bulk Facility — HAA-08, Hunter Army Airfield, Savannah,
Georgia

Dear Ms. Rutland:

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) has reviewed the June 20,
2011 work plan prepared by Science Applications International Corporation
(SAIC) for thesite referenced above. EPD approves of the proposed pilot-scale
study. It is our understanding that the pilot-scale product recovery system wili be
installed in July 2011 and will operate for approximately six months. Please note
that Mr. Bijjan Rahbar, EPD’s UIC coordinator, must be notified.

Feel free {o contact me at 404 362 2556 if you have any comments or questions.

Sincerely,
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Melanie Henry, EPD _
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Environmental Protection Division
Solid Waste Management. Program

4244 |nternational Parkway, Suite 104, Atlanta, Georgia 30354
Mark Williams, Commissioner
F. Allen Bames, Director
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